M Gma I| Billy Walsh <bwalsh@natickma.org>

Welcoming Immigration Policy
1 message

Jane Hedberg <hedberg.j7@gmail.com> Mon, Nov 18, 2024 at 11:12 AM
To: selectboard@natickma.org

| support the Welcoming Immigration Policy and a very much want Natick to be a kind and safe town for everyone. Jane
Hedberg, 12 Rolling Lane.

Sent from my iPad



M Gma I| Billy Walsh <bwalsh@natickma.org>

Vote Yes on Welcoming Community Policy
1 message

Jane Hedberg <hedberg.j7@gmail.com> Sat, Nov 30, 2024 at 10:05 AM
To: selectboard@natickma.org

Dear Select Board Members. | sent a previous email supporting the proposed policy, but having heard that you are
receiving discouraging (to put it mildly) messages, | wanted to offer my support for all of you personally. Please know that
making informed, thoughtful decisions about what is best for Natick is much appreciated, especially when they are
difficult.

I hope you have a happy, peaceful holiday season,
Jane Hedberg, 12 Rolling Lane
Sent from my iPad



